
Hello Parents and Guardians,  

We hope that you and your family are doing well staying safe.  

As we continue to live a little more distanced from one another than we would like, we can still 
come together virtually as a community to share the spirit of Christmas with one another. 

We would like to extend an invitation to all students and their families to share a Christmas 
greeting, prayer, photo or artwork in our first ever OLP Wishes You a Merry Christmas –  
Digital Christmas Card!  

Here is what you need to know: 

1. Your Christmas Greeting video should be no longer than 10-30 seconds. 
2. If you have participated in the HCDSB’s Keeping Christ in Christmas contest and would 

like to share your artwork with us as a part of our Christmas greetings we will do our 
best to include it into our Christmas greeting as well. 

3. The Greeting videos should not contain any personal information (i.e. home address or 
any other personally identifiable information) 

4. All greetings included in your video should be school appropriate and may not contain 
offensive content or language. 

5. Due to social distancing rules you may not film with someone who lives outside of your 
home; however, if you choose to do so you may edit your video so it is split screen with 
other families or friends. 

6. All submissions should be sent to kozakma@hcdsb.org  by no later than December 4th 
7. The videos will be spliced together by none other than Mrs. Kozak and some of her 

talented Grade 8 students and posted to YouTube (with comments disabled) until  
January 4, 2021 at which point the video will be removed. 

8. *** NOTE by submitting a video for the OLP Wishes You a Merry Christmas - Digital 
Christmas Card! you give OLP permission to post your children’s/family’s greeting on 
YouTube for anyone to access/view.  

9. Remember that this event is optional to participate in but everyone will have viewing 
access. 
 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Mrs. Kozak. 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone’s special Christmas Greetings! 

 


